
Advertisement for Board Members 
Ontario Society of Adlerian Psychology (ONSAP) 
September 2019 
 
The Ontario Society of Adlerian Psychology is seeking new board members; to include individuals 
with experience in fundraising, governance, marketing, and social media.  The roles are unpaid 
voluntary positions; and for a period of 3 years (term may be renewed). Individual on the Board 
of Directors must be a member of ONSAP. 
 

Board members are expected to attend five board meetings per year to govern and oversee the 
management of ONSAP, participate in the life of the organization (i.e. understand and 
demonstrate a commitment to ONSAP’s mission and programs, prepare for meetings by reading 
agendas, minutes, reports and other documentation required to actively participate, attend and 
participate in the Annual Conference - typically held in October, contribute to committees and 
their activities as well as take on special assignments as required).  Board meetings are held both 
in person or by telephone/video conference. 

 
About ONSAP 
The Ontario Society of Adlerian Psychology is a charitable organization (founded in 2010) 
dedicated to furthering the understanding and application of Adlerian Psychology (also called 
Individual Psychology) based on the work of Alfred Adler. We want to further community 
harmony through effective parenting, counselling, teaching and community development based 
on the principles of mutual respect, cooperation, encouragement and social interest in daily life.  
We promote and provide education and professional development opportunities for parents, 
educators, individuals and mental health professionals, based on the philosophy of Alfred 
Adler.  The Ontario Society of Adlerian Psychology is governed by a Board of Directors.  
 
If you are interested in being on the ONSAP Board of Directors, please submit your CV/Resume 
to governance.onsap@gmail.com by 11:59PM on Friday, September 27, 2019. 


